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Dear Menahel or Menaheles, amush 
 

We are proud and pleased to introduce you to an amazing Mechanech, who is now available 

to speak to your students and/or to conduct professional workshops for your Rabbeim and 

teachers. 
 

Rabbi Portowicz’s Chinuch experience dates back 40 years, as a teacher, General Studies 

principal and as a Menahel. In addition, he was a very popular sleep-away camp head 

counselor and director. In fact, he still serves as the head counselor of one of the largest 

Lakewood day camps during the summer. 
 

Rabbi Avrumi Portowicz, shlita, is presently the Menahel of Yeshivat Ziv HaTorah. Due to a long 

and serious bout with Covid-19, he has given up his afternoon position as a High School 

General Studies principal, and is now more available to visit schools. He is quite well known for 

his exciting and inspiring talks to adults and students of all ages, boys or girls. Audiences are 

mesmerized by his presentation, which is entertaining, informative and educational. 
 

He is available to speak to your students at any time (with sufficient notice) and can do a short 

(20 – 30 minutes) or longer (40 – 50 minutes) presentation. He has different topics that he 

speaks about regularly, or you may choose something specific to a theme or program you are 

concentrating on at your mosad.  
 

For your faculty “in-service” workshops, Chinuch Melave Malkas or Shabbatons, the rabbi can 

do lecture type presentations, interactive presentations or do a discussion / Q&A forum. A 

combination of types may also be arranged. Again. Rabbi Portowicz can offer workshops of a 

general nature on a myriad of Chinuch topics, or you may choose to gear the program 

specifically to a topic of your choice. 
 

Please visit our website, kochavimconsulting.com, to see sample outlines of Rabbi Portowicz’s 

presentations, as well as videos and Letters of Appreciation from some of the Mosdos that 

Rabbi Portowicz has visited recently. 
 

Feel free to call or email for more information. You may also contact Rabbi Portowicz directly, 

at 917-209-5918 or menahelyzh@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you, BE”H. 
 

Sincerely yours,  

Avraham Yosefson 
Rabbi Avraham Yosefson 

Administrator 
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